






 

 
 

 
 
 
615 W. LAFAYETTE BOULEVARD / DETROIT, MICHIGAN 48226 
 
 
 
 
December 5, 2017 
Jacqueline Wade, City of Detroit FOIA Coordinator  
 
To: Ms. Wade  
 
Under the Michigan Freedom of Information Act, I am requesting: 
 
A copy of the figures and data sets recently provided under the Freedom of Information 
Act to Bridge Magazine related to water shutoffs for delinquent residential accounts in 
Detroit in 2014, 2015, 2016, and through October of 2017.  
 
Along with this information, we would also like the data sets listing addresses of 
accounts that have been turned off, but agree not to publicly disclose the full address 
numbers to maintain anonymity of the customers.  
 
Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter. If there are any questions or concerns 
about this request, please contact me at (313) 600-5953. 
 
(If possible, I would appreciate an electronic copy of the documents, or to be informed of 
where and when I may be able to obtain an in-person copy). 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Christine Ferretti 
The Detroit News 
160 W. Fort Street 
Detroit, MI 48226  
Cell: (313) 600-5953 
Fax: (313) 222-2335 
cferretti@detroitnews.com      
 
 








